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$1 Million Holiday Millionaire Raffle Ticket Still Unclaimed 
 

TOPEKA, KAN. – The Kansas Lottery is reminding players to double-check their 
tickets, as there are multiple unclaimed prizes from all corners of the state. The $1 
million winning ticket from the 2025 Holiday Millionaire Raffle remains unclaimed, 
as does a $100,000 winning Raffle ticket as well!  
 
The $1 million winning Holiday Millionaire Raffle ticket was number 055370 and 
was sold in the South-Central Lottery region. This region includes the following 
counties: Barton, Rice, McPherson, Marion, Stafford, Reno, Harvey, Pratt, 
Kingman, Sedgwick, Butler, Barber, Harper, Sumner, and Cowley.  
 
The $100,000 winning Raffle ticket was number 038513 and was sold in the 
Southeast Lottery region. This region includes the following counties: Chase, Coffey, 
Anderson, Linn, Greenwood, Woodson, Allen, Bourbon, Elk, Wilson, Neosho, 
Crawford, Chautauqua, Montgomery, Labette, and Cherokee.  
 
Players have 365 days from the date of the drawing to claim any prizes, so there is 
still plenty of time for the Raffle winners to come forward. For a complete list of 
unclaimed draw game prizes, see the Kansas Lottery website here.  
 
Have you tried the new Mega Millions yet? The game has changed, with a new $5 
price point, featuring a built-in multiplier, no breakeven prizes, with larger starting 
that grow faster than ever! For more information, see the Kansas Lottery website 
here.  
 
Players are invited to submit all their winning and non-winning tickets in the Kansas 
Lottery PlayOn® Players Loyalty program to earn points for drawing entries and a 
chance to win cash and other prizes!  PlayOn® is a registered trademark of Pollard 
Banknote Limited used under license. 
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